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Happy New Year! We hope you had a lovely break and 
its lovely to see everyone back.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns  

regarding your child, please do not hesitate to speak to 
us.  

We are here to help. Don’t forget to add us on the class 
Dojo to receive updates and photos of your child at 

school.  

 
 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: Farm Animals 

We will be learning the rhymes: Old McDonald, Baa Baa Black Sheep, Jack and Jill, Three Blind Mice 

Hey Diddle Diddle, Incy Wincy Spider, Humpty Dumpty, Mary Mary, Little Bo Peep, Little Bunnies 

Three Blind Mice and There was an Old Lady. 

In Maths will be exploring of simple 2D shapes such as Circle,  Square, triangle, exploring toys and items that 

are big and little and exploring Numicon and numbers from 1-10.   

We will set activities that encourage the children to become more independent by finding their own belongings 

and putting them in the correct places.   

Please continue to support your child at home by using the book or rhyme that is sent home weekly.  

Please would it be possible to send in a 

pair of wellies and spare clothes  as we 

go outside in all weathers. Please make 

sure your child bring a coat everyday.  

 

This half term we will be working with the 
children to: 

• Transition across environments with 

the classroom and school 

• Taking our coats on and off and 

hanging them up 

• Communicating with symbols 

• Exploring life cycles of a caterpillar 

and butterfly 

• Celebrating Valentine’s Day, Shrove 

Tuesday, Ramadan and Eid Al Fitr 

We will be exploring these texts: 


